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Office Notes (Cont'd) 
Superintendent Pro, Low Gross Super-
intendent. In his letter, Ken relates the 
history behind the club itself. It seems 
the club was given to Ken by Harry 
Diamond (Superintendent of Belle Isle 
Golf Course, Ayr, Scotland). It was Mr. 
Diamond's suggestion that the club 
would make an excellent "trophy" for 
an association competition. 

Ken also sent a copy of a letter from 
"SIGGA" (Scottish & International Golf 
Greenkeepers Association), Ayrshire 
Section (See next column). If seems 
Superintendents Associations are and 
have been a worldwide venture. 

City of Palo Alto wants . . 
Golf Course Maintenance Person. 
Salary: $2,508 - $3,135. 
Contact: 415-329-2376 
City of Palo Alto Human Res. Dept. 
250 Hamilton Ave. 
Palo Alto, Ca 94301 
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Dear Ken, l4th J*m,or/• 
I am writing this letter on behalf of the 

committee of the Ayrshire section of 
S.I.G.G.A., to make the twinning of our two 
regions official. There is an excellent rapport 
between American and Scottish Greenkeepers 
at present, and we fell that the joining of the 
two regions will enhance this further. The 
committee feel, that this would benefit us-from 
a greenkeeping view, with the exchanging of 
greenkeeping ideas and practice, and also to 
encourage the social side. This could be 
expanded further, especially as we both have 
our respective Golf Open Championships in 
our regions in 1986. 

We raise our glasses in a toast to a long and 
happy association with our American 
Colleagues, and hope to meet some of you in 
the near future. 

Should any of your members be planning 
holidays in Scotland, please do not hesitate to 
contact either Harry Diamond or myself. 
Yours Sincerely, 

James R. Grainger 
Secretary 

Naumann's Norcal News 

Brad Langley has accepted the superintendent 
position at San Juan Oaks G.C. in Hollister. San 
Juan Oaks is a new course that is still under 
construction. Brad was the assistant at Califor-
nia Golf Club under John Martin prior to his 
move Jeff Shafer has left Hiddenbrooke 
CC in Vallejo and will be working in the 
consulting and landscape fields. Replacing Jeff 
is David Saly. David was the assistant there 
prior to his promotion . . . Dave Rosenstraugh, 
superintendent at Orinda CC has been ex-
tremely busy as of late. He recently rebuilt three 
tees and is presently in the process of rebuilding 
and reshaping all of the bunkers . . . . Arnold 
Palmer Golf has been awarded the lease at the 
Presidio of San Francisco Golf Course. Supt. 
Terry McGuire reports an extensive renovation 
will soon be taking place. The present superin-
tendent, John Buckley will retire soon after the 
changeover. 

SUPPORTER LISTING 
SCOTTS PROTURF 

Fertilizers - Poly S and new Triaform technologies Herbicides, 
Fungicides, Seed, Soil, tissue, water and turf disease testing. 
Chick Dal Pozzo, Sr. Tech. Rep 510-791-8985 

CALCIUM 
Pacific Pearl Oyster Shell - the most efficient calcium for the 
turfcare professional. Available from your fertilizer dealer. 

For technical assistance Call John Mazura 
Jerico Products, Inc. 707-762-7251 

RUSSELL D. MITCHELL & ASSOC., INC. 
Providing quality irrigation design and consultation services 
including bid document development, hydraulic analysis, and field 
staking. 
510-939-3985 510-932-5671 FAX 

BENTGRASS SOD 
West Coast Turf — Crenshaw, SR1020, and Penncross. Contract 
grow and installation available. Washed or sand based. Also, hybrid 
Bermuda, and 100% rye sod. 

800-447-1840 

Contra Costa 
Landscaping, Inc. 

27 Years - State License #263333 
All Aspects of Golf Construction 

Greens - Tees - Bunkers - Seeding - Hydroseeding 
Lakes - Pump Stations - Drainage 
Quality Work - Competitive Prices 

Jim Duhig (800) 498-7339 
(510)229-1060 

Pumping Systems 

Industry Leaders in 
Quality, Service 
and Innovation 

Wes Hall 
619-747-1662 
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